
11/12/2020 

MRS Kelly Drew 
23A Mons RD 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
kelly0drew@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1397 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Crazy idea! The street is so narrow and in the peak times the traffic is very heavy. The safety 
of the children and the community would be compromised. 

Sent: 11/12/2020 4:32:51 PM
Subject: Online Submission


